
Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) 

Interstate Route H-1 Resurfacing Miller Pedestrian Overpass to Kapiolani Interchange  

  

 

Appendix B – Copy of Hawaii Administrative Rules, Chapter 11-55, Appendices A & C.  

 

http://health.hawaii.gov/cwb/files/2013/04/Clean_Water_Branch_20130712_Proposed_HAR_11_ 

55.pdf 

  



CHAPTER 11-55 APPENDIX C 

NPDES GENERAL PERMIT 
AUTHORIZING DISCHARGES OF STORM WATER 
ASSOCIATED WITH CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 

This General Permit is effective on 

FEB  9 2019 

and expires five years from this date. 

1. Coverage under this General Permit

1.1. 

This general permit covers discharges composed entirely 
of storm water runoff associated with construction 
activities, including, but not limited to, clearing, 
grading, excavation, and construction support 
activities that result in the disturbance of one acre 
or more of total land area. This general permit also 
covers activities that disturb less than one acre of 
total land area that is part of a larger common plan of 
development or sale if the larger common plan will 
ultimately disturb one acre or more of total land area. 

Construction support activities include, but are not 
limited to, concrete or asphalt batch plants, rock 
crushing plants, equipment staging yards/areas, 
material storage areas, excavated material disposal 
areas, borrow areas, etc. Coverage under this general 
permit for construction support activities is allowed 
provided that the support activity is directly related 
to the construction site required to have permit 
coverage for storm water discharges; is not a 
commercial operation, nor does it serve multiple 
unrelated construction projects; does not continue to 
operate beyond the completion of the construction 
activity at the project it supports; and storm water 
controls are implemented in accordance with this 
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